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1st March 2024 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 5 and 6 mixed 7-a-side Football Team 
 
 
We continue our season with a friendly fixture away at Fourfields ‘B’, Yaxley on Monday 
11th March. The children will be transported to and from the fixture in staff cars by myself 
and Callum. We will be leaving at 2:45pm for a 3:30pm kick-off and hope to back in Elton 
for 5:00pm at the latest.  
 
Your child will need to arrive at school dressed in their full Elton football kit (supplied) and 
they will also need to bring their shin pads and football boots. Could they also bring a 
waterproof/extra layer depending on the weather, their water bottle and a healthy snack for 
the afternoon. 
 
If your child is asthmatic or has an epipen, please ensure their medication is in school. 
 
Many thanks for your support. If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to get 
in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Shaw and Callum 
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